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Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
NYS is preparing for another round of P-EBT payments.  In order to 
qualify to receive this you must be Directly Certified or have a 
completed application on file for free/reduced lunches.  This has not 
been a priority due to every student meal is currently free until June 
2021, but is necessary to be on the P-EBT list.    
 
If you have already completed an application for the 20-21 school year, 
please disregard.  Any family who may qualify for a free or reduced rate 
status is encouraged to fill out an income application.  Please contact 
Julie Fuerch at jfuerch@barkercsd.net or 716-795-3347 if you have any 
questions or need an application to submit.    
 
Julie M. Fuerch 
Cafeteria Manager 
(716) 795-3347 
jfuerch@barkercsd.net 
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